
From: Jagannathan, Molly Mclntosh <molly.jagannathan@troutmansanders.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 3:13 PM
To: Kennedy, Julie
Subject: RE: E-7 Sub 1148 Order Serving Complaint and Requiring Response

Received. Thank you!

Molly Mclntosh Jagannathan
TROUTMAN SANDERS

Direct: 704.998.4074

m6lly.jagannathan@troutmansanders.com

Sent from Troutman Sanders

—Original Message—

From: kennedy@ncuc.net [mailto:kennedy@ncuc.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 3:10 PM

To: duffiey@ncuc.net; kennedy@ncuc.net; bkaylor@rwkaylorlaw.com; Jagannathan, Molly Mclntosh;
karen.kemerait@smithmoorelaw.com; bo.somers@duke-energy.com
Subject: E-7 Sub 1148 Order Serving Complaint and Requiring Response

Please see the attached Order being served on you by the North Carolina Utilities Commission. You are requested to
acknowledge receipt of said Order by indicating so in the message prompt. Thanks for you cooperation in this matter.

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Lawand may be
disclosed to third parties by an authorized state official.
This e-mail message (and any attachments) from Troutman Sanders LLP may contain legally privileged and confidential
information solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you received this message in error, please delete the message
and notify the sender. Any unauthorized reading, distribution, copying, or other use of this message (and attachments) is
strictly prohibited..



Kennedy, Julie

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Kennedy, Julie
Tuesday, June 20, 2017 3:10 PM
Duffley, Kimberly; Kennedy, Julie; bkaylor(5)rwkaylorlaw.com;
molly.mcintosh@troutmansanders.com; karen.kemerait@smithmoorelaw.com;
bo.somers@duke-energy.com
E-7 Sub 1148 Order Serving Complaint and Requiring Response
e7s1148 Order requiring response.pdf

Please see the attached Order being served on you by the North Carolina Utilities Commission. You are requested to
acknowledge receipt of said Order by indicating so in the message prompt. Thanks for you cooperation in this matter.

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be
disclosed to third parties by an authorized state official.


